There is a Parent Council meeting on Monday 9 May 2022 6.30pm. The meeting will be held
at the school and also available to join on Microsoft Teams. If you would like to attend please
contact the school for joining instructions.

Occasional Holiday Dates: Friday 27 May: Friday 3 June 2022

Leavers Assembly: Wednesday 29 June at 2.30pm

Thursday 30 June 2022, weather permitting

Last Day of Term: Friday 1 July 2022

S

Join Shop Raise

AR e R Sgpport Whiten_e_ss Primary School Fund - Shetland when you shop
any time you shop with with easyfundraising
e e e https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/whitenessprimary/

Sign up now

Have you looked at the ‘help’ support page on the schools website? This is where you will find more
information about Covid19, financial support, family information, family health and family learning. If you
know of any useful information that can be included in this section, please email
rachelcolclough@shetland.gov.uk.

Name Position Telephone Email address

loanna Breeze Chair 830460 joanna.breeze@btinternet.com
Darren Silver Deputy Chair 830209 darrenwilliamsilver@ gmail.com
Marie Grains Clerk 840285 marie_grains@hotmail.com
Rachel Colclough Head Teacher 745380 whiteness@shetland.gov.uk
Diane Forsyth Teacher Member 745380 diane.forsyth@shetland.gov.uk
Dawn Smith Parent Member 830284 dawnjsmith72@gmail.com
Sheila Johnson Parent Member 830302 tequilasheila@tinyworld.co.uk
Monica Moncrieff Parent member 830278 mcamoncrieff@outlook.com
Hilary Winks Parent member 07880846921 | hilarygoodlad@live.co.uk
Susan lamieson Co-opted Member 830477 cs.jamieson67 @btinternet.com
Vacant Co-opted Member

Our three local councillors:

Steven Coutts, Catherine Hughson and Theo Smith are also members of the

Parent Council. All the contact details are also available on the Parent Council section of the school’s website:
www.whiteness.shetland.sch.ulk/
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